The transmitter and solar panels were stolen at Amir Khan on the Chaman fault and as a result its internal batteries failed 27 Nov 2019. 

The site was revisited in March 2020 and new batteries were added indicating 1.1 mm of slip since November.  The data logger was reactivated on internal batteries.  

Covid 19 restrictions have prevented additional data from being retrieved. 


